
 
 
 
March 2, 2012 
 
 
Dear Prospective Graduate: 
 
With your special permission, I would be delighted to send a personal letter of appreciation from my office 
(sample on back) to one or two individuals, friends, or families who have helped you.  These could be 
parents, an employer, a pastor, or one who has contributed significantly to your presence here at Gordon-
Conwell Theological Seminary either in prayer, in repeated encouragements, or financial support.  We 
want to thank them for their part in your success.  This has been very well received in the past and has 
helped many who assisted you to feel appreciated. 
 
Please fill out the following form and return it to Gordon-Conwell Theological Seminary, Box #213, 130 
Essex Street, So. Hamilton, MA 01982 by April 15

th
, so that we can send out these letters quickly.  

 
Congratulations in advance, and may God bless you in the final weeks of this semester. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dennis P. Hollinger, Ph.D. 
President & 
Colman M. Mockler Distinguished Professor of Christian Ethics 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY       Gordon-Conwell Theological Seminary Hamilton/Boston                         
     

 
My name is   ______________________________________  
 
The name or nickname individuals know me by is ____________________________________________ 

 
The names & addresses of the individual/s to receive your letter are: 

 
Name___________________________________                    ________________________________ 
 
Street__ ________________________________  ________________________________ 
 
City___ _________________________________  ________________________________ 
 
State, Zip__ _____________________________  ________________________________ 
 
Country_________________________________  ________________________________ 
 
 
 


